Robert L Anderson

As a "pilot" project originally which the people of NM agreed to the time has come to shut this
place down, not expand and extend its life. Yes, there is a problem with what to do with this kind
waste but putting it under something so it is not seen or thought to have gone away is not the
answer, and not in New Mexico which is a rural state with a large population not well off or rich. I
suggest if this is to be stored someplace it should be in and around Washington, D.C. or New York
City until a safe way is discovered to neutralize this waste.



